
BCCA Fred Day Cup Report – 2023-2024

Invitations to the tournament were late and there was limited enthusiasm for the event so it did not 
take place.

I will publish invitations earlier this time!

The AGM previously voted to allow free entry to the tournament – an offer which has yet to be 
utilised. I hope that I can offer this for the forthcoming season.

I believe that Ray Sayers has relocated which might even the playing field! More importantly, he 
was going to leave the trophy with Gerrards Cross. I will pick this up at a convenient time and 
arrange the necessary engravings.

As always, any thoughts on content or format of the tournament will be welcome.

I hope that club officers will be able to amplify the message when I issue invitations.
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